South Wigston Residents Forum

Matters Arising from the meeting held 22 October 2019

- Page 13 The Chair's Environment Working Group paper was circulated.
- Page 4 Casepak lists of what can and cannot be circulated to residents.
- Page 4- The planter tub has been priced.
- Page 4- Two litter bins are to be ordered for the Fairfield Primary School entrance.
- Page 4 The report of a litterbin being removed from Gloucester crescent was reported to the furnishing officer. She is not aware that any bin has been removed.
- NB. Outstanding funding payment to Greater Wigston Historical Sociaty has been released.